
  
 

 
 
PH672 
 
To all parties interested in the August Bank Holiday Pharmacy Opening Times in 
Hampshire, Dorset and the Isle of Wight  
 
Dear Colleagues 
 
Revised Lists 
 
I refer to the email below concerning the August Bank Holiday, please find attached revised listings for 
Dorset, Hampshire and the Isle of Wight, please refer to the attached only and delete and or destroy 
any previously supplied listings.  
 
The current attached listing is correct at the time of sending to you.  However, we recommend that 
you should include the advice below in any of the attached information you reproduced, in any 
format available, to inform the general public: 
 
“The pharmacies listed should be open on the 26th August 2019 as shown, the details are correct at the 
time published but are subject to change. You are advised to contact the pharmacy before attending 
to ensure they are open and have the medication you require.”  
 
A full listing for the South East can be found at - https://www.england.nhs.uk/south-east/our-
work/pharmacy-opening-hours/ 
 
Please be aware that times maybe subject to change. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Tim Perriment 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy & Optometry) 
NHS England, South Region Team 
Wessex Local Office | First Floor 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9851 
Email tim.perriment@nhs.net 
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